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To:  Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

 

 

Dear community of San Jose, 

  A good luck, in beginning to employ more govt. staff, for the future, of local community energy.

 The future of local community energy, to work as, an open, shared process, can be some of the very
good ways, to define the future, of a healthy, sustainable, local democracy.

 As similar, with the govt.staff of Civic Innovation - for people within govt. depts., to want to work
towards, openness & accountability practices, can offer, a logic & good reasoning, that can be trusted
& felt, in one's day to day work.

 And with the people, of everyday community.

   sincerely,
   blair beekman
 

 




